
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Well, what a wonderful time we had at the pantomime this 
week! The children enjoyed themselves immensely and 
behaved beautifully. Thank you to Governors and parents for 
accompanying us on this trip. 
 
I am delighted to let you know that Sarah Barnett has been 
elected as our new Parent Governor. Thank you to all parents 
who put themselves forward for the role and to those who 
voted. We are also saying goodbye and thank you to Jules 
Henry, who has been a member of the Governing body for 
very many years. Jules has worked tirelessly supporting the 
school and has fulfilled this role with sensitivity and 
forethought. 
 
We are very excited for the events happening next week. Our 
younger children have been working very hard rehearsing for 
their nativity, which will take place on Tuesday at 2pm and 
5:30pm. Tickets are selling fast for our Grinch Extravaganza. 
Tickets are available on Parent Pay at a cost of £10 per child, 
which includes a present from The Grinch himself. Raffle 
tickets were sent home this week.  
 
Please return sold tickets to the school office – payment can 
be made in cash or on Parent Pay. There are some fantastic 
hampers to be won so don’t miss out!  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 
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Christmas Bake Sale  - Thursday 
12th December from 3.15pm in the 
hall. Please bring cake donations in 
the morning.  

Your Harrogate Design a Christmas Card Competition 

Win a Smart Speaker and also the glory of the winning designer be-

ing interviewed for the radio, and Your Harrogate will also use the 

winning design as their digital Christmas card this year! Click on the 

link to enter 

 Design the Your Harrogate Christmas Card 2024! - Your Harrogate  

https://www.yourharrogate.co.uk/competitions/christmas-card-2024/


Christmas Events 

Tuesday 10th December: Nativity play  2pm and 

5.30pm 

Wednesday 11th December: Christmas Extravaganza 

3.45pm to 6pm 

Thursday 12th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 16th December: Community Lunch 

Tuesday 17th December: Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 19th December: Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December: Carols around the tree – 

1.15pm—Parents Welcome 

School closes at 2pm 

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 8th December: Family Worship—decorate the 

tree 11am to 12 noon, refreshments from 10.30am 

Refreshments available, all welcome (adults & children) 

If you are not receiving email notifications about Church 

Family Zoom Services and would like to be email 

enquiries@allsaintschurchko.org 

Useful Links 
Use Parental Controls to Keep Your Child Safe | NSPCC  

How To Help Your Child With Anxiety Around Christmas | YoungMinds  

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: Izzy for positivity 

Saturn Class: Thea for perseverance 

Jupiter Class: Astrid for positivity 

Sun Class: Vaughan for responsibility  

Congratulations to all our certificate winners this 

week! 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/blog/how-to-help-your-child-if-christmas-makes-them-anxious/

